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LARRY'S LINES 
 
*Thank you for having my ordination service and being excellent hosts to our Disciples    
Regional and area leadership and to Berea Christian. It was a wonderful day. 
 
*Thank you for your good attendance each Sunday.  Remember, you are missed if you are 
not in service.   
 
*Thank you for all the little things you do that enhance the ministry of the church. Your     
actions may not get noticed or recognized but you keep on doing them because they need to 
be done.  
 
*Keep on inviting and encouraging unchurched friends and neighbors to join you in service.  
 
*I look forward to seeing you this and every Sunday. 
 
In Christ, 
 
Larry 


